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Temporary Closure of Marom Creek Rd,  
Rous Mill 

 

Ballina Shire Council will temporarily close a section of Marom Creek Road at Rous Mill from 
1 June 2020 due to the reconstruction of a land slip site located near 'Devil’s Elbow'.    
 
Council anticipates the works will take four weeks and be completed by 26 June 2020, 
subject to favourable weather conditions. The rectification works require a small segment of 
Marom Creek Road to be entirely closed in both directions to all traffic during construction 
due to the extent of the land slip, and to maintain public safety.  
 
During this time motorists should use the alternate routes via Dalwood Road to either 
Wardell Road or Rous Road. A traffic control plan will be in place during the closure and 
variable message boards will be in place to notify motorists of the proposed closure.  
 
Council thanks motorists for their patience and understanding during these works. 
 
For further information visit Council’s website ballina.nsw.gov.au 
  
For Ballina Shire road closure and roadwork updates visit myroadinfo.com.au  
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Image: Detour plan for road works Marom Creek Road 
 

 


